
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from Taylor’s University, Malaysia
 

Mar 14, 2016       
 
Asst. Prof. Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon, Vice Chair for International Relations Committee, welcomed six
exchange students from School of Pharmacy, Taylor’s University, Malaysia. The students will
participate in the 2016 Student Mobility Program focusing on pharmacy system in Thailand at MUPY and
external training sites during March 14-20, 2016.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1762


